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Measure Description: 
Requires Oregon Business Development Department to establish voluntary registry for commercial 
interior designers.  
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Cities, Counties, Department of Consumer and Business Services (DCBS) 
  
Analysis: 
This fiscal impact statement is for the purpose of transmitting the measure from the House Committee 
on Economic Development and Trade to the Joint Committee on Ways and Means. The bill establishes 
a commercial interior designer certification program within Department of Consumer and Business 
Services (DCBS). DCBS is directed to establish rules regarding qualifications for certification and to 
assess fees for processing designer certifications. Municipalities would be prohibited from refusing to 
accept or impose additional conditions for plans, drawings, designs and specifications prepared by an 
interior designer certified under the new program. There is a fiscal impact and new fee revenue 
associated with this bill, the amount of this impact is still being determined.  A more complete fiscal 
analysis on the bill will be prepared as the measure is considered in the Joint Committee on Ways and 
Means. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


